NOTICE OF THE PASSING OF
EDUCATION DEVELOPMENT CHARGES BY-LAW No. 2018-A3
BY THE
BRANT HALDIMAND NORFOLK CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

TAKE NOTICE that the Brant Haldimand Norfolk Catholic District School Board (the “Board")
passed Education Development Charges By-law No. 2018-A3 (the “By-law”) on October 16, 2018
pursuant to Section 257.54 of the Education Act (the “Act™);

AND TAKE NOTICE that any person or organization may appeal the By-law to the Local Planning
Appeal Tribunal (formerly the Ontario Municipal Board) under Section 257.65 of the Act by filing with
the Secretary of the Board on or before November 26, 2018 a notice of appeal setting out the
objection to the By-law and the reasons supporting the objection, together with the required fee
payable to the Ministry of Finance.

The By-law came into force on October 21, 2018 and has a term of five years.

The By-law imposes an education development charge of $312.00 per dwelling unit in regard to
residential development. No charge has been imposed in respect of non-residential development.

The By-law applies to all lands in the corporate limits of the City of Brantford except for the lands
referred to as the "Development Charges Exemption Area” in Schedule “A” to By-law No. 38-2014 of
The Corporation of the City of Brantford passed April 22, 2014, and applies to all lands in the
corporate limits of the County of Brant except the First Nations reserve known as Six Nations
Reserve Number 40 and the First Nations reserve known as the Mississauga of the New Credit
Number 40A. Accordingly, a key map showing the location of the lands subject to the By-law is not
provided as part of this notice.

A copy of the By-law is available for examination in the offices of the Board located at
322 Fairview Drive, Brantford, Ontario, during regular office hours, being between the hours of
8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. from Monday to Friday. Any questions respecting the application of the By-
law may be directed to Tom Grice, Superintendent of Business & Treasurer, at (519)756-6505,
Extension 272, or by email at tgrice@bhncdsb.ca.

Notice of a proposed by-law amending the By-law or the passage of such an amending by-law is not
required to be given to any person or organization, other than to certain clerks of municipalities or
secretaries of school boards, unless the person or organization gives the secretary of the Board a
written request for notice of any amendments to the By-law and has provided a return address.

DATED at the City of Brantford this 16% day of October 2018.

@

Chris N. Roehrig.— Rick Petrelia,
Director of Education Chair of the Board



